


The Hastings District Council, in conjunction with the Hastings Landmarks Trust, over the past
several years have been working with the community to restore the closed landfill site at Roys
Hill. It is hoped that this newly restored site, with its spectacular panoramic views over the
Gimblett Gravels will become a popular area of open space, for both locals and tourists alike.

After several years of community planting
days and site restoration we're ready to open
this new reserve to the public!

As a supporter of this restoration initiative,
we have great pleasure inviting you to the
official opening of:

Roys Hill Reserve
by Deputy Mayor Cynthia Bowers

Sunday 25 March 2012
11am—2pm
SH50 off Omahu Road
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Family Picnic Fun Day
Entertainment, Bouncy Castle,
Sausage Sizzle, Face Painting, Train Rides

& Aerial Display by HB Radio Flyers

Come and enjoy the view from this elevated site
across Gimblett Gravels, and watch the Kart racing
at their Race Day next door!
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